

October 2023

Dear Members and Friends of Lutheran Church of the Resurrection,

We are indeed gifted! Your gifts of time, talent, and money have continued to bless our church, our local community, and the world at large in 2023. With the guidance of our Lord, we are blessed with growth in both our congregation and in worship attendance. We have the potential in 2024 to increase connections and further growth. LCR needs your help to continue the ministries of our church and blessing our community.

You're invited to:

- 7, Review the enclosed brochure highlighting how your support has helped LCR and our partners in 2023, our plans for 2024, and information on multiple ways to give during this appeal.
- 2. Prayerfully determine your level of financial support.
- 3. Complete the Commitment Form and the Simply Giving Form (if applicable). A digital Commitment Form is located at LCRMarion.org and may be submitted there. We encourage you to also consider a one-time gift towards our Wee Wisdom Preschool, an important ministry of our church focusing on the educational, social, physical and spiritual development of every child.
- 4. Return your Commitment Form on or before Celebration Sunday, November 19.

The Appeal Team wants you to know that all LCR ministries are supported by a single General Fund. We are asking you to prayerfully consider increasing your General Fund financial support in 2024 for increased ministry at LCR and our mission partners. Only our financial secretary, Joan Meyer, will see your commitment.

Thank you for your generous support of the ministries of Lutheran Church of the Resurrection and our mission partners.

Best regards,

Craig Miller Fund Appeal Team Lead